Hannah Elliott

From: Hannah Elliott

Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 11:06 AM
To: John Eisler

Subject: FW: No more solar

Hannah Elliott

Associate Planner

Phone: (541) 447-3211 ext 243

Address: 300 NE 3rd Rm 12, Prineville, OR 97754
Website: https://co.crook.or.us/

From: Susan Hermreck <Susan.Hermreck@crookcountyor.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 11:04 AM

To: Hannah Elliott <Hannah.Elliott@crookcountyor.gov>
Subject: FW: No more solar

From: sharishojo@icloud.com <sharishojo@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 10:39 AM

To: Susan Hermreck <Susan.Hermreck@crookcountyor.gov>
Subject: No more solar

Please don’t put anymore solar farms on our farmland! Powell buttes new one looks terrible and Prineville does not want
to do the same ... and the fact that it’s for Bend?! No no no please.
What happens when they break or wear out? They are not green at all! Such a scam.

Thank you for your consideration on this huge matter.

Respectfully,

Shari and Rod Johnson

Sent from my iPhone

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]



